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Splashes and Splatters 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Artist Paul Milosevich (b. Trinidad, 
Colorado, 1936) studied with Arthur Roy 
Mitchell, Bettina Steinke, Wayne 
Thiebaud, and Ramon Froman. He 
graduated from California State 
University, Long Beach. For ten years 
he taught art at Odessa College and 
Texas Tech University. His work is in 
seven national museums and numerous 
public and private collections. 

Milosevich is the subject of a 30-year 
retrospective book, Out of the Ordinary: 
The Art of Paul Milosevich, published by 
Texas Tech University Press, which 
also published Texas Golf Legends, a 
book containing 100 Milosevich 
portraits. He has been featured 
in Southwest Artmagazine, on the NBC 
"Today" show, the "Texas Country 
Reporter" television show, Japan's "Golf 
Digest" magazine and Golf 
Illustrated magazine.  

Milosevich was given the "Stephen 
Foster" award by the Nashville (TN) 
Songwriters' Hall of Fame; the 
"Distinguished Former Odessan" award 
by the Heritage of Odessa Foundation; 
the "Headliner Award" by the 
Association for Women in 
Communications; and inducted into the 
"Walk of Fame" by Civic Lubbock, Inc. 
Official Portrait Artist for 1999 U.S. 
Ryder Cup Team (PGA Commission). 

His work is represented in the following 
museum collections: 

 

 
 

  

 
 
 
 

 

 Nashville Songwriters' Hall of Fame, Nashville, TN  

 United States Golf Association Museum, Far Hills, NJ  

 Buick Museum, Dearborn, MI  

 Texas Golf Hall of Fame, The Woodlands, TX  

 Mitchell Museum, Trinidad, CO  

 Texas Tech University Museum, Lubbock, TX  

 Pro Football Hall of Fame, Canton, OH  

 PGA of America, Ponte Vedra, FL  

 Texas Sports Hall of Fame, Waco, TX  

 Presidential Museum, Odessa, TX  

 The Meadows Foundation, Dallas, TX  

 D-Art Center, Dallas, TX  

 World Golf Hall of Fame, Jacksonville, FL 
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≈≈≈≈≈≈Splashes≈≈≈≈≈≈ 

 
WTWS 2010 Spring Show 

Make plans to enter your painting(s) in our Spring 

Show at the Lubbock Garden and Arts Center May 

1 - May 28.  This is your chance to have your 

painting(s) judged by a world-class artist,....Paul 

Milosevich.  Paul will come here from Sante Fe, 

N.M. on May 1 to judge our entries.  The judging 

will be on the morning of May 2, from 9:00 am to 

noon.   

Entries will be received at the Garden and Arts 

Center from 3-6 pm on April 28.  Please make plans 

to enter your paintings so we will have a good 

representation of our West Texas artistic talent for 

Paul to see and judge. 

 
 
On March 6 th. Leada Wood was the guest 

Artist for the High School Art Festival at 
Western Texas College, located in Snyder 
Texas. Her demonstration was on Yupo plastic 
paper. Using her creative techniques to show 
fellow artist how fun painting can be on 
different media. 
 
 
Don’t forget to contact Della if you can 
work at the Arts Festival. 
 
 
Kay Smith has two new signatures, SWA 

(Society of Watercolor Artists) in Ft. Worth and 
WAS-H (Watercolor Art Society Houston) 
 

  
Jimmy Davis has been accepted into the 
Southern Watercolor Society Show.  Also his 
students are having a show at Alderson 
Subaru Car dealership.  They will be there for 
the first Friday Art Trail in April. 
 

≈≈≈≈≈≈≈Splatters≈≈≈≈≈≈ 

If you are interested in having any of your Paintings 

featured on WTWS website, contact Carol 

Peterson. 

 

 

 

The Caboose WC Society   has a show in 

Kerrville at the Kerr Arts & Cultural 
Center March 18-April 17. 

A reception for this show will be 

 March 20 1:00-3:00 with a demo by Linda 
Rupard. 

 

 

 
Carol Peterson is having a 2 day workshop in May, 

If you are interested Please contact Carol. 

 

Ceta Canyon Update 

 
There are three spots open for Ceta Canyon contact 

Dyan Newton, 1211 1st Street, Abernathy, Texas 

79311 - if you have any questions, please feel free 

call 806-470-3748 or 806-298-5540. 

 

 

The new Art League 

of West Texas is preparing for their first juried 

show in June.  The prospectus can be downloaded 

on their web site at artleagugueofwesttexas.com. 

 It will be an 2D & 3D show. 

Betty Blevins has a new  e-mail address : 

bettyblevins@suddenlink.net 
 

Welcome new members: 

La Gina Fairbetter, Lubbock 

           Uvonne Morgan, Plains Texas 

 
  
 

 

mailto:bettyblevins@suddenlink.net
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Calendar 2010 

April 5-14 Ceta Canyon 

April 14 Bring paintings 

10:00 AM-12:00 

April 15-18 Lubbock’s Art 

Festival 

April 28th Entries Spring Show 

Gardens & Art’s 3:00 PM- 6:00 

PM 

April 29th Show Installs  

May 16  Membership meeting 

3:00 Installation of New 

Officers 

June 1st. Pick up Show Art by 

2:00 PM 

Gardens & Art’s 

Oct. 10 Membership meeting 

Judi Betts Demonstration 

Oct, 11th. to 15 Judi Betts 

workshop 

 

Judi Betts workshop in 2010 

 

The workshop cost is $300 and a $50 
deposit will hold your place.  Send your 
deposit to WTWS, 511 Ave. K, Lubbock, 
TX, 79401.  

 

Memorials 

 should be sent to Marsha Wilkes 

7902 Joliet Avenue 

Lubbock, Tx. 79423 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Letter from our President, 
 

Dear Members, 

I really appreciate all who replied to me on my feed 
back request. 

Seems there are quite a few who do want the 
newsletter in an email format. They were saying it 
was easier than opening a document or looking for 
it on the web. I will be making a list of the ones who 
want the newsletter in their in-box. If you would like 
to be added please email me. 

I will give this information to the new Editor for next 
year. 

A big thank you for everyone who sent information 
in for the newsletter. 

If you would like to show your work & haven't 
signed up for the Covenant Exhibit please let me 
know. Some are changing out their work & we can 
fit new ones in. Please email me. 

As usual in April we won't be having our monthly 
meeting. Please come to see us at the Art's 
Festival Booth. 

Marilyn 

 

If you are interested in taking a job for 2010-

2011, Please contact Marilyn, and she can let 

the nominating committee know. We still need 

a couple people to do some things.  
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WTWS is governed by an elected board and appointed committee chairmen.  Little business is conducted at monthly general meetings, which are 

primarily educational and entertaining.  If you are willing to work, volunteer, PLEASE. 
 

President - Marilyn Mize mize@valornet.com 

Programs – Sudan Girls, Neal Kleman, Joan Nix,Alba Jones  

Workshops – Karla Bennett  

Exhibits - Jim Bertram  glynandjim@aol.com  

Treasurer - Janice Shannon jets@valornet.com 

Secretary – JoBeth Gilliam  

Web Master - Carol Peterson cpeterson@spc.cc.tx.us 

WFWS Delegates  - Gale Webb and Carol Peterson galewebb@aol.com 

Newsletter – Suzy Powell, Marilyn Mize suzypal@lyntegar.com 

Canyon Retreat - Dyan Newton dyansart1@yahoo.com 

Librarian - Dorey Schmidt doreydoc@mac.com 

Historian - Paulie Casey  

Memorials - Marsha Wilkes   cedwilkes@aol.com 

Scholarships – Lela Spencer/art alliance   

Refreshments – not filled yet  

LHUCA Curator Panelist - Beth Pennington 4b.lines@sbcglobal.net 

LAA Representative - Beth Pennington 4b.lines@sbcglobal.net 

. Items for the website should be sent to Carol Peterson, 7205 Louisville Ave., Lubbock, TX  79423, or emailed to carolpeterson@suddenlink.net.  Please type or print 

neatly.  Website: www.westtexaswatercolor.com 
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